Computer Science Undergraduate Society Departmental Report

Tel: (514) 398-1993

Fax: (514) 398-4431

http://www.ausmcgill.com

Date: March 4, 2021 Submitted By: Kelly Ma

General

- We hosted an "open" council meeting before reading week for prospective 2021-2022 CSUS candidates.

VP Communications

We sent out a listsery with nomination information for candidates.

VP Events

Hosted a game night during reading week on Tuesday via Discord.

VP External

- C³ update: Hosting a Gaming Tournament with UGuelph in late March.
- Held a recruiting event with Hivestack before reading week with great turnout.

VP Helpdesk

- Closed during reading week.
- COMP 251 midterm review session to be held on March 7th 6-8pm.
- Planning COMP 206 review, still far in advance.
- COMP 273 review was held 2 weeks ago and went well (70 participants).

VP Finance

Gathering ideas for the SUS Space Improvement Fund, currently accepting applications.

Equity & Mental Health

- We will create an information guide about predatory hiring practices, red flags, etc.

First Year Council (FYC)

- Recently hosted a social event: Zoom Olympics!
- Currently preparing an academic and internship 101 guide for U0/U1 students.

Respectfully submitted,

Kelly Ma CSUS VP Arts